
Deadline for applications 

Application for School Places – Nursery to Reception Class (Sept. 2023 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2018 and 31st Aug. 2019 you need to apply for 

an Infant School place before midnight on Sunday 15th Jan. 2023.  

Application for School Places – Junior School (Sept. 2023 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2015 and 31st Aug. 2016 you need to apply for 

a Junior School place before midnight on Sunday 15th Jan. 2023. 

Applying after the deadline may mean missing out on a place at our school or the 

Juniors. Apply online at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions. You will be notified of 

your child’s school place, by email, on 17th April 2023.  

 

    Creswell C. of E. Infant and Nursery  

                                School. 

 School Website – www.creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk 
                              13th January 2023 

Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

91% 92% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

97% 99% 92% 97% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cycle Path 

As many of you have seen the new cycle path running alongside school is now fully 

open. The gates at both ends will remain open to the public for access.  

As this is a public path, vehicles must not be parked in front of the two bollards at 

any time.  

Work has begun on the new road access to school. Please be aware that works 

vehicles will be on site so access needs to be clear at all times. 

Suitable playtime clothing 

It is very important that your child is dressed for the weather. Please make sure 

they have warm clothing for outside play and suitable footwear. Hats and gloves are 

essential in this cold windy weather. Wellington Boots are ideal to change into.  

Putting a spare pair of socks in their school bag would also be a great help for very 

wet days. 

If you have any gloves, which your child has grown out of, we would appreciate them 

as spares. 

 

Bottles in class 

We encourage children to have plenty to drink during the day and are happy for 

children to have their own bottle. Please note that bottles should contain water only. 

No juice please. This is a government directive.  

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

